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The Waelder City Council met for a regular called meeting on Thursday, June 28, 2012 at 
7:02 p.m. at Waelder City Hall.  Those present were Rocky Quintero and Peggy 
Blackmon. (Absent: Alfred Thompson, Valentino Hernandez, and Robert R. Tovar) 
Mayor Mike Harris did preside. 
 
The City of Waelder conducted a Public Hearing on the proposed budget for use of City 
funds for the Fiscal Year 2012-2013 beginning July1, 2012 and ending June 30, 2013.  
David Urban, bookkeeper and accountant for the City of Waelder informed the Council 
that the proposed budget was good to proceed with. 
 
Mike Harris – Mayor adjourned the meeting. 
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